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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1O278-OO12

January 31, 1994

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This letter will serve to inform you that the U.S. Envronmental
Protection Agency, Region 2, will be convening a meeting of the
Scientific & Technical Committee for the Hudson River PCB
Reassessment RI/FS on Wednesday, February 9, 1994, at 9:30 a.m.
The meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn Express, located at
946 New Loudon Road In Latham, New York (exit 7 on the Northway).

The focus of this meeting will be modelling. As always, there
will be a limited amount of seats available for observers; and
participation in the discussion at this meeting is limited to the
membership of the Scientific & Technical Committee. Thank you
for your interest and continued participation in the Community
Interaction Program for the Hudson River PCBs Reassessment, and
if you have any questions, please contact me at 212/264-7214.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenslft., Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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